
 

December 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Iceland Information Evening Invitation 
 
We are excited to remind you that our school trip to Iceland is just around the corner! To ensure that 
both you and your child are fully prepared for this amazing adventure, we would like to invite you to 
our trip information evening on Wednesday 15th January from 6-7pm in the main hall. 
 
During this evening, you will have the opportunity to hear all about our itinerary, receive guidance on 
what to pack, and most importantly, speak to the staff who will be accompanying the students on the 
trip. It's a fantastic chance to ask any questions you may have and to get to know the team who will 
be ensuring the safety and enjoyment of all participants. 
 
We look forward to providing you with all the necessary information to make this trip an 
unforgettable experience for your child. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Stuart Wilkinson 
Year Leader, Year 10 
 


